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Dear Parents/Carers

As we all shiver through what seems to be the coldest June we’ve had for some years, and rally 
to look after our loved ones that are feeling unwell with colds and the !u I cannot help but be 
warmed by the unwavering positivity we have here at our school.  

Every morning our students, sta", parents and carers never fail to show up without a smile 
and an ability to always #nd an upbeat and cheerful approach to our bleakest and chilliest 
mornings and for this I’d like to extend a heartfelt ‘thank you’.

What an amazing MSS community you all are!

RU Still OK
This month’s focus for R U Still Ok is “Pride”.  June is Pride month and, as allies to our MSS 
LGBTQIA+ community, SET are wanting to establish safer ways to continue the conversations 
that are already occurring between students.  Over the next few weeks we will o"er a series of 
supports focussed on inclusion and strengthening our community.  These supports will include 
drop-in classroom chats, posters, and groups speci#cally addressing inclusion, empowerment 
and safety for all of our students. 

These posters have been designed to encourage conversations around LGBTQIA+ history, 
rights and social inclusion.  Another great resource is this RUOK video about checking in on 
our LGBTQIA+ friends. You’ll #nd it at https://vimeo.com/707646280
If you have any questions or would like further information regarding this month’s focus please 
reach out to the SET team.  They are there to help – we know that some of these conversations 
can be challenging.
 
SSG 
This term we will host our Student Support Group (SSG) meetings either via WebEx or in 
person. Bookings can be made via Compass, calling the administration o$ce or reaching out 
to the teacher directly, however, the classroom sta" have been directed to contact families this 
week to assist you with this process. 
  
Monday 20 June           3.00 – 4.00 p.m. 
Tuesday 21 June          3.00 – 4.00 p.m. 
Wednesday 22 June     3.00 – 4.00 p.m. 
Thursday 23 June         3.00 p.m. 
Friday 24 June              *8.30 a.m. – 2.00 p.m.  
 
* Lunch break for teachers on Friday will be 12.00 - 1.00 p.m. – there will be no appointments 
available during this time. 
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We will be using this meeting to discuss the progress of your child’s Individual Learning Plan (ILP) goals set this term as well 
as your young person’s academic reports. 

Increased Police Presence – Coburns Road & Slip Lane
Please remember not to line up and double park outside Gate 1.  We understand that at times this is frustrating and you 
may have to do a loop – this is why we ask that parents and carers do not arrive before 8:55am.  

Police have been present and parents have been #ned for double parking.  If you miss the school bus please drop your 
child o" through the loop in Gate 1 after 9am.

Please can you also ensure that your children are correctly secured in their booster seats or with a seatbelt as we have 
observed cars being stopped.     

Sta!ng di!culties
I’d once again like to convey my gratitude to our exceptional sta" for their unwavering commitment to MSS, our students 
for adapting and embracing the changes and, our parent/carer community for your continued support and understanding 
regarding our current sta$ng challenges.  

Please know that we strive everyday to ensure we are delivering the very best support and education for your children 
by adapting day by day and often from one moment to the next.  Our students, your children, are always at the centre of 
every decision we make.  
 
Bunji
Bunji has been hard at work over the last couple of weeks attending 6 days over the last fortnight. He continues to build 
relationships with both the students and the sta" and has very quickly developed a sense of duty.

This week my daughter joined me for a day at school and commented on how di"erently he behaves while at work. He 
certainly seems to keep his silly side for home, which is perhaps just as well.

Bunji enjoys patrolling the morning 
drop o" and afternoon pick up



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Child safety and wellbeing at Melton Specialist School: information for families and the school community

The Victorian Government has announced new Child Safe Standards to further strengthen child safety across organisations, 
including schools. The new standards recognise the critical importance of families and the broader school community in 
maintaining and promoting child safety and wellbeing. 

Melton Specialist School is reviewing and updating our child safety policies and procedures to ensure they meet the 
requirements of the new standards. These will be available to view on the school’s website, and at the school’s front o$ce 
early next term. 

We are committed to continuous improvement in our approach to child safety and wellbeing and welcome feedback from 
families and members of our school community on ways we can further strengthen our child safety policies, procedures 
and practices. 

If you have any suggestions, comments or questions, please reach out to me.

The is link will take you to the new child safe standards: 

https://ccyp.vic.gov.au/news/new-child-safe-standards-start-in-victoria-on-1-july-2022-to-better-protect-children/

Alternatively you can visit this website https:

//ccyp.vic.gov.au

Best wishes

Brooke

Bunji is settling into his new role and has been well received by students and sta". You can quite literally see the 
smile on his face. 









 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 





 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

UNIFORM SHOP
 

Uniform orders can be placed at any time by returning a completed form to the o$ce. 
Going forward ALL uniform orders will be "lled on a Thursday. Please keep this in mind 

when requesting uniform. 
 

Students are unable to try on uniform items, however feel free to bring in a personal 
clothing item to help compare sizes. We are unable to exchange items for di#erent sizes 

after purchase. We apologise for any inconvenience. 
 

Preferred payment is Bank Transfer or we can accept correct Cash - we do not have change.

A copy of the uniform order form is available on our website for you to calculate your total. 
Go to our website> Enrolment> Uniform Order Form

CSEF FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE

MSS families who already claimed CSEF in the past year do not need to complete an 
application form this year. If you are a new family to our school, or have not claimed 
before please #nd further information in previous newsletters. The form to complete 
is on page 6. If you are unsure, please contact Tori in the Admin O$ce. We will be in 

contact with any families that apply who do not meet required criteria. 

SEESAW & COMPASS
 

A reminder of the importance of using Compass and Seesaw for 
families. Teachers and families communicate via Seesaw. Compass 
is used to send important information to families. If you need help 

setting up either system please contact the o$ce. 

DISABILITY EXPO 2022

Source Kids - Australia’s leading disability expo for kids, 
youth + young adults, is coming back to Melbourne! 

Source Kids will host this event on 18-19 June 2022 at 
the Melbourne Convention Exhibition Centre (MCEC). 
We’ll be bringing over 150 disability product and 
service providers together under one roof for you to 
connect with and see all the latest and greatest options 
available. And of course in Source Kids style we’ll have 
a huge range of performers, activity zones, chill zones 
and fun for everyone! Registrations have opened, so 

grab your free ticket on the link below!
https://bit.ly/SKDEMelb2022

COMMUNICATION

UNIFORM SHOP
 

Uniform orders can be placed at any time by returning a completed form to the o$ce. 
Going forward ALL uniform orders will be "lled on a Thursday. Please keep this in mind 

when requesting uniform. 
 

Students are unable to try on uniform items, however feel free to bring in a personal clothing 
item to help compare sizes. We are unable to exchange items for di#erent sizes after 

purchase. We apologise for any inconvenience. 
 

Preferred payment is Bank Transfer or we can accept correct Cash - we do not have change.

A copy of the uniform order form is available on our website for you to calculate your total. 
Go to our website> Enrolment> Uniform Order Form


